
New Knight, New Marine 

On August 21, 2023, Rogue River Council #1594 held an Exemplification in Medford.  One of 

the new Knights brought into our membership that evening was Jonah Hadley.  This 

Exemplification was moved up a week to accommodate an important item in Jonah’s schedule.  

The following week he headed off to Marine Corps Recruit Depot San Diego to start his basic 

training for the Marine Corps.  It was important to Jonah that he join the Knights of Columbus 

before starting this new, significant journey in his life. 

Jonah comes from a family of Knights as his father Bryan and brother Peyton are also Brothers 

in Council #1594.  We feel truly blessed to add another member from the Hadley Family to the 

Knights of Columbus and are proud of our new Marine! 

 

Brother Jonah Hadley with his parents Bryan and Laura at his recent basic training graduation at MCRD San Diego 


